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September 24, 1987

Dr. Walter Capps
1724 Santa Barbara Street
Santa Barbara, CA 93101

Dear Walter,

I do want to thank you for being a guest on Point of View
and for working with me to tape the program. You certainly were
the one who had scheduling needs and I am appreciative of your
family for sharing you.

I've been on the road to Baltimore and now to western Nebraska.
Depending on which week-end you were back in town, I would have
been gone. If you watched Point of View either week-end, you would
have seen part of a series on AIDS.

I1'd like an opportunity to talk with you sometime. I'm teaching
a class at Creighton University this afternoon, entitled "Con-
temporary Issues Facing Protestantism Today." I will attribute
to you some points you made while in Omaha and get the class to
respond. Your points on being human and sharing human community,
idealism in students today, study of world religions and cultures
are most helpful to me.

Let me know what you hear about "60 Minutes." I want to watch
the program.

Thanks for Doonesbury...Trudeau always hits home.

In peace,
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